
Clarecastle – Ballyea Parish 

Fr. Pat Malone 6823011/086-8572023: Fr. Harry Brady 086-2349798 

Sunday Mass: Clarecastle 9am & 12noon & Ballyea 10.30am 

Saturday Mass: Clarecastle 7pm       Weekday Mass: Clarecastle 10am 

All items for Newsletter to Parish Office by 5pm on Wednesday 

Or email: parish@clarecastleballyeaparish.ie 

9th February 2025, Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Clarecastle Mass Intentions 

Sat 8th Feb 7pm Anniv Brigid & Tony McNamara Patrick Street 

Sat 8th Feb 7pm Anniv Gerry O’Donovan Clarehill 

Sat 8th Feb 7pm Anniv Ann Keogh Lissane 

Sun 9th Feb 12 noon Anniv Mary Connolly St Joseph’s Terrace 

Sun 9th Feb 12 noon Anniv James Nolan Barntick 

Sun 9th Feb 12 noon Anniv James Nestor Main Street 

Fri 14th Feb 10am Anniv Patrick Mullins Church Drive 

Sat 15th Feb 11am M.M. Michael Killeen Manusmore 

Sat 15th Feb 7pm Anniv Tony Lynch & Dec’d members of the Lynch 

     Family Lissane 

Sun 16th Feb 9am Anniv Johnny Daly &  Dec’d Family members  

      St Joseph’s Tce  

Sun 16th Feb 12 noon M.M. Liam Moloney Clarehill 

Sun 16th Feb 12 noon Anniv Noel Gilmore Killoo 

We remember in our prayers the repose of the soul of Annie Wall 

Ballyea. We offer our condolences and the support of our prayers to her 

family and friends at this time.  

 

Parish Development & Maintenance Collection:  Will be taken up next weekend 15th & 

16th  February.  Your support is much appreciated. 

Parish Office – Apologies:  Phone and internet connection has been restored.  We 

apologise for not getting back to you. Please call the office for any queries, mass bookings 

etc. Call the Parish Office: 065 682 3011. 

Parish Envelopes:  Envelopes for contributing to the Parish Collections for this year have 

been.  We thank all who contribute to our Parish and to the Priests collections.  If you have 

not yet received your envelopes for the present year, please contact the Parish Office.  

Also if you wish to receive and join the parish envelope system also please contact the 

Parish Office.  

CHY 3 Form:  The money contributed to the weekly offertory collection excluding 

contributions to the Mission Collection, Trócaire and Clerks Collection, is used to 

finance the day to day running of the parish.  We depend on the voluntary contributions 

of parishioners for the management & development of the parish.  If you have 

contributed €250 or more to the parish in the tax year, the parish can receive a tax 

refund from revenue, at no additional cost to you, under charitable donations.  Please 

fill in a CHY3 form available from the Parish Office.  Thank you to all who contribute.  

It does make a difference. 

The Conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul Clarecastle/Ballyea: Wish to 

thank those within our community who responded so generously to our Christmas 

Envelope Appeal. Your support and commitment, to the less fortunate in our 

community is greatly appreciated.  A special thanks to the teachers and pupils from St 

John Bosco Community College Kildysart for your continued support. Thanks also to 

those who contributed through the parish Triduum of Masses. Anyone who wishes to 

donate to SVP Clarecastle/Ballyea throughout 2025 can do so through our IBAN 

IE31AIBK93538754185094 or alternatively through our SVP letterbox in the Church 

porch in Clarecastle. 

Urgent Blood Donation Appeal in the Wake of Storm Éowyn:  The Irish Blood 
Transfusion Service issued an urgent appeal following Storm Éowyn’s closure of our 

clinics nationwide.  Our national supply of blood products is now critical.  New 

Donor’s Welcome. Please phone 1800 222 111 for appointments. Blood Donation 

Clinics.  Ennis West County: 

 
Sunday 9th February   11.50am – 3.10pm 

Monday 10th February   4.50pm – 8.10pm 

Tuedsay 11th February   4.50pm – 8.10pm 

 
Clare Roots Society Talk:  A Lecture to the Past: Oral History for Genealogy by 

David Ryan.  Will be on Thursday 20th February at 7.30pm, in the Clare Education 

Centre, Kilrush Road, Ennis V95 F782. 
 

- Reminder - Parishioners are reminded to please use the handrails when 

approaching and exiting the sanctuary or sacristy. Thank you! 

mailto:parish@clarecastleballyeaparish.ie

